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As a historian and archivist with an interest in Australian, local and social history alongside built and 
architectural heritage, I have an expectation of strong and robust heritage legislation to preserve 
and support our history. This expectation extends to a Heritage Act which will enshrine and preserve 
our heritage for future generations, not a Heritage Act which enables erosion of our historical 
record. 


